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Thursday 25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Manor Adventure 

 

We are writing to provide a few reminders/updates ahead of our Year 6 Trip to Manor Adventure. 

 
Final Payment 

Firstly, we would like to remind you that the final visit payment is due on Thursday 25th November. This 

payment must be made via the school’s cashless system and can be made on or before the day of Thursday 

25th November. We cannot accept any late payments due to the closeness of the visit. 

 

Parents Meeting 

A parent’s meeting has been arranged for Wednesday 1st December 2021 at 5:30pm. This meeting 

will be via Microsoft Teams and will be led by a member of Manor Adventure staff. This will give you an 

opportunity to learn about what children will be doing during their time away and to ask any questions you 

may have about the visit. We will send a text link for you to be able to join this meeting before the end of 

this week. 

 

Children showing symptoms of Covid-19 during the visit 

We obviously hope that our trip will be free of any Covid complications however, we do need to have 

protocols in place should any child become unwell with Covid or for any other reason during our time 

away. If a child shows symptoms of Covid-19 while at Manor Adventure, we will move them to a 

designated isolation room within the building where they can be monitored by a member of school staff. 

We will then contact parents/carers to collect your child as soon as possible.  

 

Updates during the trip 

As children will not be allowed to take mobile phones with them during the visit, we will do our best to 

keep you updated during the trip via our Year 6 twitter feed @GSPriYear6. Any travel information on the 

day of departing Manor will be sent via text. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk   

office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

Twitter@georgestreetpri 

 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mr A Brasington 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 
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